
 

 

Thursday, November 25, 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
National Tutoring Programme. 
 
Thanks to some changes the government has made to their National Tutoring Programme, we are excited to now be able 
to offer after-school tuition to eligible pupils in our school. We will be able to offer 15 hours of tuition with a fully-trained 
member of staff in which students will work in small groups to improve their literacy or numeracy once or twice a week 
from 3.15-4.15pm. 
 
At this stage, we are organising the groups, the staff and the curriculum that the students will follow in these sessions, so 
we are asking parents to let us know if they would be interested in taking advantage of this offer to accelerate their 
child’s progress in school. We would need each child to commit to attending the sessions for the full 15 week package of 
tutoring, but we anticipate this will make a big difference to their academic progress. 
 
If you would like to register your child(ren) for a place in after school tuition sessions please either complete the reply slip 
below and return to the school office or email us using the following email address: admin@cityofderbyacademy.org  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr R Meehan 
Assistant 
  

________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

City of Derby Academy - National Tutoring Programme – after-school tuition 
 
Student name: ……………………………………………………………………………………… Form group: ……………………………… 
 
1. I (parent/carer) agree for my child to attend the after-school tuition                             
 
2. We (parent/carer and pupil) understand and commit to the 15 week programme     
 
3. I (parent/carer) understand it is my responsibility to ensure my child gets home safely after each session     
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………Parent / Carer      Date: …………………………….  
 

  
 


